
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING :  19 October 2015  

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO

(SE15/131) – Transfield Contract – extension value - Internal Product (DIBP)  

Senator Carr, Kim (L&CA 54) asked:

Senator KIM CARR:  The contract has now been extended for five years?
Mr Pezzullo:  No, for a four-month period, pending the finalisation of contract negotiations.
Senator KIM CARR:  What is the value of that extension?
Mr Skill:  I am sorry, Senator, I do not have that here. I will provide that on notice.

Answer:

The value of the four-month extension to the Transfield contract has been estimated at 
$240 million. 




